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DUE TO SEVERE WEATHER FORECAST,   

LICENSEE SERVICES WILL BE LIMITED AT TLC FACILITIES ON  

MONDAY-TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 1-2, 2021  

----------------  

VEHICLE INSPECTIONS RESCHEDULED 

Due to severe weather in the forecast all vehicle inspection 

appointments at TLC’s Woodside Inspection facility scheduled for 

Monday, February 1, 2021 and the morning of Tuesday, February 2, 

2021 have been rescheduled. Please do not visit TLC’s Woodside 

Facility until after 12pm on Tuesday February 2, 2021 or until contacted 

by the TLC with an updated inspection appointment.  

LICENSING APPOINTMENTS RESCHEDULED  

All appointments at TLC’s Long Island City office for Monday, February 

1, 2021 and the morning of Tuesday, February 2, 2021 have also been 

rescheduled and updated appointments have been emailed to 

Licensees.   

Please check the TLC website at NYC.GOV/TAXI for updates on TLC 

operations and the City's Severe Weather website for official storm 

updates. 
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